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COVID-19 UPDATE 
September 23, 2022 

Dear Employees of The Mather,  
 
We have learned that an independent contractor who works in the Life Centre has tested 
positive for COVID-19. We wish this individual a speedy recovery.   
 
The Mather is interviewing the individual to determine if they were in close contact with 
residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). 
Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  
 
LIFE CENTRE PROTOCOLS IN PLACE 
This case requires us to continue testing all residents, employees, and independent 
contractors who reside or work in the Life Centre twice a week until there are no more 
positive cases for 14 days.  
 
INDEPENDENT LIVING UPDATE:  
At this time there are no changes to the status of restaurants, Get Fit, etc., in 
Independent Living. We will re-evaluate on Monday, September 26 when we can 
reopen services.  
 

 
Please feel free to contact me or Maria Izokaitis in Human Resources with any questions.  
 
Take care and stay well.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 


